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(Report prepared by Ian Ford) 
 
I formally report that, on 11 February 2015, and in accordance with the wishes of the 
Leader of the Conservative Group, and the authority delegated to me, Councillor Nicholls 
was removed from membership of the Local Plan Committee as it was incompatible with 
Councillor Nicholls’ membership of the Planning Committee. No replacement for Councillor 
Nicholls has been made at this time. 
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Formal decision dated 2 February 2015 by the Chief Executive. 
 
 


